
From: The Office of Student Life at Bakersfield College
Sent: Sunday, July 24, 2022 10:29 AM
To: studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu
Cc: BC SGA Director of Finance; Danyel Harris; Nicole Alvarez
Subject: BCSGA: Student Services Program Appeal (FY23) 

Student Name * Angelica Contreras

BC ID Number * @00545996

BC Email * angelica.contreras2710@email.bakersfieldcollege.edu

Who referred you to this appeals form? 

*

BC SGA Director of Finance

Tell us about you: *  Buy items other than books from the BC Bookstore

 Have a BC Student ID Card

Check Semesters *  Fall 2022

 Other:

Please explain in detail why you are 

requesting a refund. At least 100 word 

statement is needed. *

I was registering and I did not un check BCSGA option, this 

also happen for Fall 2016 I did not know you could do an 

appeal, if I could also have that refunded , I did not use it or 

get the sticker. I did not know this option is at the top already 

was checked, so I noticed when I saw my schedule/ bill, but in 

Fall 2016 I was a new student, I was registering I saw this 

charge, I did not know what it was, but this time for Fall 2022 

I just forgot to un check it. Thank you for reading this 

message


